
Our club membership dues run January 1 to 
December 31. 

Regular membership dues are $20.00. 
Dues for those over 65 are $15.00 

You can mail your application and dues to: 
Mount Vernon Amateur Radio Club 
812 Coshocton Avenue 
PMB #145 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050 

Or … bring it with you to our next club 
meeting. 

Club email: admin@mvarc.net 

Facebook: Mount Vernon Amateur Radio Club 

K8EEN 

M ount Vernon Amateur Radio Club 
(MVARC) is the largest group of amateur 
radio operators in Knox County, Ohio. We 
are proud to be an American Radio Relay 
League (ARRL) Affiliated and Special 
Service Club with our affiliation dating 
back to September 1958. 

We exist to promote amateur radio, serve 
our members, educate the community, 
and be a resource for our served agencies; 
Skywarn and out local Amateur Radio 
Emergency Services (ARES) group. 

We also participate in a number of 
community functions throughout the year 
where we provide communication links in 
locations where communication is either 
broken or non-existent. 

Our primary repeater, using the club call sign 
K8EEN, is: 

146.790 MHz, -.600 MHz with a PL of 71.9 Hz. 

Our second repeater is: 

444.600 MHZ, +5 MHZ with a PL of 71.9 Hz. 

Our website is https://mvarc.net and we 
welcome you to visit our website often. 

We regularly conduct classes for those who 
would like to become licensed Amateur Radio 
operators or upgrade their licenses. We are 
ARRL accredited for Volunteer Examiner (VE) 
testing as well. 

Our VE test sessions are held on the 3rd 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30 pm at the 
same location where our meetings are held. 
Our test sessions and classes are by 
appointment only, so please see our website 
for more information about registering for 
classes or test sessions. 

MVARC meets the second Monday of every 
month at: 

The Old Mount Vernon Academy 
790 Fairgrounds Road 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050 

The building is located on the corner of 
Wooster Road (State Route 3) and 
Fairgrounds Road. We meet upstairs in a large 
meeting area on the top floor. You can park in 
the front or back of the building. The 
entrance to our meeting location is in the 
back of the building. 

We hope to see you at one of our monthly 
meetings. 

https://mvarc.net/


 

 

Mount Vernon Amateur Radio Club has been 
recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as 
a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. Anyone 
who itemizes on their Federal tax return can 
take a charitable deduction for a contribution 
to MVARC, as long as it qualifies under the 
general rules applicable to all other charitable 
contributions . 


